
ASSAM UNIVERSITY, SILCHAR 

EXAMINATION BRANCH 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

           It is notified for information of all concerned that last date for submission of 

On-line application (www.ausexamination.ac.in/nep) for Registration for the 

session 2024-25 of  FYUG students admitted to various colleges under the University 

is extended from 01/10/2024 to 04/10/2024 on the basis of request from some 

Colleges/Students. Late fine of Rs.500/- per student (In addition of Registration fee of 

Rs.430/-) shall be applicable for submission of application during the extended 

period. Colleges shall verify the form upto 08/10/2024. 

    There shall not be any further extension of date for submission of application for 

Registration and subject allocation. 

    This is in continuation of Notification No.AUE-R/NOTIFICATION/2020   

dtd.26/07/2024 and 23/08/2024. 

 

 

 

                      (Dr. S Dutta Roy) 

                              Controller of Examinations 

 

No.:- AUE-R/NOTIFICATION/2020/1036                    dtd:- 27/09/2024 

Copy to:- 

1) Registrar, AUS. 
2) Director College Development Council for information. 
3) Principal of all the permitted/affiliated college for necessary action. 
4) Director, Computer Centre with a request to upload the notification in the university website. 
5) System Analyst for uploading in the Examination Portal. 
6) P.S. to VC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor. 
7) File. 
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